
Demcfber 23, 1996

Dr. Bruce Kaiser
Vice President, Fuel Operations
ABB Combustion Engineering
3300 State Road P
Hematite, MO 63047

SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO INSPECTION REPORT NO. 070-00036/96004(DNMS)

Dear Dr. Kaiser:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated November 22, 1996, in
response to our letter dated October 31, 1996, transmitting two Notices of
Violation associated with failures to follow nuclear criticality safety
procedures. We have reviewed your corrective actions and have no further
questions at this time. These corrective actions will continue to be examined
during further inspections.

If you have any questions, please contact Gary Shear at (630) 829-9876.

Sincerely,

Or'gTinal S!gi9ed fiy ROy 9J. Cajatro
Cynthia D. Pederson, Director
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

License No. SNM-33
Docket No. 070-00036

cc: R. W. Sharkey, Director of Regulatory Affairs
R. A. Kucera, Missouri Department of Natural Resources

bcc: R. Pierson, NMSS
P. Ting, NMSS
S. Soong, NMSS
N. Mamish, OE
B. Burgess, RIII
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